Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: gleff@plvw.org

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 4:26 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Greg Leff

Organization
Pleasantview Fire Protection District

Email
gleff@plvw.org

Address

1970 W. Plainfield Rd
LaGrange Highlands, IL 60525
USA

Comments

1. NIOSH should provide a “Separate Cylinder Approval” which would allow users to choose cylinders
from more than a single source 2. Elimination of the cylinder from the ensemble approval would save
Fire departments which could be better used for other department needs 3. Cylanders are already
regulated and a NIOSH approval doesn't make them any safer.

4. Its funny how | can't put a Scott cylander in an MSA SCBA because it will VOID the NIOSH approval
even though both bottles are manufactured by the same company following the same specs.



